
Dear Mr. Simon Toulson 
 
Considering the email below about the changes in the program of Olympic events, Iran Federation 
wants to draw your attention to the point that C1 200m is one of the most exciting events of Canoe 
Sprint and can attract many observers for ICF events. Therefore, after all discussions it may be 
helpful if ICF can find a way to hold this amazing event in the Olympic program. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Mohammadreza Dorkhah 
International Affairs, 
Iran Canoe, Rowing & Sailing Federation 

 


